
COVID-19 S/U Opt-in Instructions

Between April 10-27, you can submit requests for S/U grading. Go to the 
myUCF portal and select Student Self Service > Student Center.

You can access the S/U grading opt-in page two ways: from a direct link in 
the portal or from the Other Academics dropdown in the Student Center.

Once on the page, check the box next to the class(es) you want to opt-in 
for S/U grading.



After clicking the “Save” button, the Grading column (second column) will 
reflect the new S/U grading choice.  Some classes may not be eligible for 
S/U grading. Consult with your advisor regarding any questions you may 
have about opting-in for S/U grading.

You can opt-in to S/U grading, or undo a prior selection, until April 27, 
2020, at 11:59 p.m. EST.

It is critical to understand how S/U grading may affect you. It is 
imperative to contact your advisor before making a grading decision. In 
some instances, an S/U grade may impact financial aid, degree program 
requirements, and applications to graduate or professional school. 

For more information on the Spring 2020 S/U Grading Policy,
visit www.ucf.edu/safety/spring-2020-s-u-grading-policy-faqs. 
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